
Livonia Public Schools 
Finance Office 

 
Date: January 15, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent    
   
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
Re: Barton Malow Agreement Extension  
 

We would like to discuss a modification to our current agreement with Barton Malow 
for technology design services.  This agreement was established in August 2013 and 
has not been amended since.  The scope of technology design work has changed 
since the inception of the agreement.  Also, it was originally thought that bond work 
would be wrapping up by the end of 2018, but we now anticipate wrapping up the 
work by the end of 2019.  

 
Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 
 
 AS/kp 
 
 Attachment 
 

c: Board of Education 
 


